
Attendance  
Year R – 68% 5 Lates  

Year 1 – 76%  

Year 2 – 85% 2 Lates 

*Year 3 – 80%*  

Year 4 – 80% 10 lates 

Year 5 – 93% 

Year 6 – 90%  
Only 2 classes this week have below 10 

lates, we would like to see more 

classes below this figure next week 

*Well done to year 5, this weeks Dojo 

Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school after 

8:50am is marked as late. Please try to be 

an attendance

 

 

Selection Box Raffle 
From Monday 12th December we 

will be selling tickets for the 

selection box raffle. The tickets 

will be 50p a strip and these will 

be available to purchase via the 

Gateway.  

 
 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Alice B & Emmanuel I 
Mark J 
Year 1 – Halle W & Dougie S 
Ava F 
Year 2 – Quie D & Bethany R 
Tyler R 
Year 3 – Laurence J & Jayden F 
Aoife N 
Year 4 – William P & Thomas U 
Isaac H 
Year 5 – George J & Daisy J 
Ivan W 
Year 6 – Caitlin M & James R 
Oliver Pu 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Christmas Jumper/Dinner 

On Friday 16th December is our 

Christmas dinner. If any children 

in KS2 want a dinner, but are 

usually packed lunch, please make 

payment on gateway.  

Children are welcome to come to 

school in a Christmas jumper this 

day or own clothes and we are 

asking for a donation of a bottle 

for our raffle.  The children will 

also be taking part in a Santa Dash 

to raise money for Halton Haven 

so sensible footwear is 

recommended.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 9th December 

Christmas Fayre 
We are still taking in donations 

for our Christmas fayre and have 
extended the date for this until 

Wednesday 14th December.  
We are looking for the following: 
-Toys for any ages (no stuffed 

toys and only good quality books 

please) 

-Unwated gifts for the gift stall 

-Any bric-a-brac you think we 

can sell 

Donations can be dropped off at 

breakfast club or the school 

office.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Performance’s 
Next week we have our KS1 & 

KS2 Christmas performance’s as 
follows: 

KS1 - Tuesday 13th December at 
1:30pm 

KS2 - Thursday 15th December 
KS2 will have two showings due 

to space – 10am & 1:45pm 
Families can only attend one 

performance and we are asking, 
where possible, if years 3&4 

famillies come to the morning 
and years 5&6 the afternoon 

 
 


